
Planning Committee: 21st July 2021 

Observations received following the publication of the 

agenda 

 

Item 4: W/20/2020 – Land at Thickthorn, Kenilworth 

This item has been withdrawn from the agenda to enable an opportunity for the 

applicant to engage further with key stakeholders.  

Item 6: W/20/2089 – Land East of Warwick Road, Kenilworth  

Updated recommendation 

Planning Committee is recommended to GRANT planning permission, subject to 
the conditions listed at the end of this report and a Section 106 Agreement to 

secure the necessary financial contributions/obligations as set out in the report. 
 

Planning Committee are also recommended to delegate authority to the Head of 
Development Services in consultation with the Chair of Planning Committee to 
finalise the terms of the Section 106 agreement including any variation to, or 

clarification of, the sums requested where the revised sums meet the relevant 
statutory test together with necessary alterations to the final list of conditions.   

 
Should a satisfactory Section 106 Agreement not have been completed within 3 

months of the date of Committee or in the opinion of Officers, insufficient 
progress has been made within this period to warrant the agreement of 
additional time to complete the Agreement, Planning Committee are 

recommended to delegate authority to the Head of Development Services to 
REFUSE planning permission on the grounds that the proposal makes inadequate 

provision in respect of the issues the subject of that agreement. 


